
Hello Hornet Families! 

 

Thank you for an awesome first week! We got a lot accomplished and began intentionally 

creating an outstanding classroom and schoolwide culture! We will continue to activate the 

GLOW UP as the year progresses and we thank you in advance for your support. 

Last week, you received an Emergency Dismissal Form, the Chromebook Agreement, 

ParentSquare download steps, and a letter including your personal PowerSchool PIN to help 

you keep up with your child’s grades in each class throughout the year. Please be sure to return 

the Emergency Dismissal Form back to homeroom teachers. 

 

This week, students will receive chromebooks if they have returned the chromebook 

agreement. Please be sure your child returns their Chromebook Agreement by Tuesday to keep 

them on track with their materials and assignments. 

 

As you all know, student attendance is essential, especially during the middle years. Students 

who are not present risk being off track with acquiring the skills needed to move on to the next 

grade. We need your help making sure your child is present at school every day and all day. 

Thank you in advance. 

Invest in Your Child, sponsored by the ARMS PTO, is now accepting $10 donations for each 

child to help us incentivize and celebrate our students’ accomplishments. Donations can be 

made to $albrdpto. Please include your child’s name and grade in the ‘For’ line. 

 

We are very focused on building students’ skills across all content areas, especially focusing on 

their capacity as readers and mathematicians. To help us ensure growth for all students, we 

need you to designate a specific time and location for your child to read each night, at least 30 

minutes, and to practice math each night. We will share more specific resources with you soon. 

In the meantime, all students need to know their math facts (multiplication/division/fraction 

computations) and need to be reading a novel on their own. 

 

Families, if you have not submitted your Student Information Form, please access this link to 

submit yours today. 

 

Tomorrow, Monday, September 2, there will be no school as we observe the Labor Day holiday. 

We look forward to seeing all students back on Tuesday morning! 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Your Hornet Family 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Femail.parentsquare.com%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3Du001.zIbYWP0jaiLV6BJwej4NtW0OoAQ020gov0FMMNKof9VT4sYA4Lm0tIV9ae9IFkLcWy-2FU2f35qbrWlx4EJHYZZQTu1TpUz9RYfSx12h9NWrk-3DxYRt_wesGxg-2Bjgoi9mK2ao2o4d-2BmL8T3L3JsmxGLNAO9CSZIJtUvUREzIF6oHyuKvanK2yRlz-2FJd9HWNoudQm3ImqrK5nDRtgeOljn4fGmRvfMWgLqhVvONsyywR-2F63hxuIGbmKjeemWJrIcvB2FUlwx-2B60NtzBUtswcwWQz-2FqmRrCLponAeCrsqYvyyddBW2j-2BIs5-2FlzMvcDVtFSSNvmGWWkeMquoNFfy9JvkIBZqlqJGNsdeieF1lqcuWFu9eUyw1tEnb0t4-2BfvEfV4iQObRd7N-2BV6PMqytbfNI-2BWjn72SJZnJKEaY10upjYZM7vT6HzAzo&data=05%7C02%7Cmargie.scariot%40cms.k12.nc.us%7Cb5a394f1602a4d2128ea08dccaaf13a2%7C2fb36de5296a43c7b5d2ae73931f0aa3%7C0%7C0%7C638608100507785865%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=M4bb%2BKusuEsnEimGV1oLCWfnMRMtTkuFj1QrKnalDWo%3D&reserved=0

